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whose memory I want to honor. 
On April 13, 2006, Diane Waits’ son, Army Specialist Andrew Waits 
was killed in combat in Iraq. Diane knew that his dream had always 
been to become a police officer. She also knew she could be the 
one who honors that dream, and his memory, by donating to the 
OCC Foundation. By funding scholarships for other worthy students 
who share Andrew’s dream, Diane has ensured that the memory of 
her son lives on … and that, in a very real sense, Andrew continues 
to serve his community and his country. 

For more information on how you can be the one who makes a 
difference in a student’s life, contact the OCC Foundation today. 

Oakland Community College Foundation Giving Guide 

Existing Funds 

There are established funds at OCC that were created by a person, family or group to help 
students in particular programs, or to help students in general. Your additional gifts of any size can 

help keep these funds active and growing, making it possible for more awards to be made. 

Newly Named Scholarship Options 

•	 With a gift of $1,000 or more you can create a named one-year (annual) scholarship. You will choose 
what will be covered by the award (such as tuition or books), and select criteria to be used in awarding recipients. 
•	 With gifts of $10,000 or more you have the above choices, however, the scholarship will be endowed,  

meaning it will continue in perpetuity. Scholarship awards will be made each academic year  
based on the investment income earned in the previous calendar year.  

Every dollar you give to OCC Foundation is tax-deductible and 100% of your gift goes 
directly to the program or fund you want to support. You may choose to support one or several  

programs, and may choose to do so in one payment, or with several payments over time. 

The OCC Foundation accepts: 
•	 Checks: Make payable to: OCC Foundation – mail to address below. 
•	 Credit cards: MasterCard, Visa, DiscoverCard and American Express. – call 248.341.2137 
•	 Online gifts: via PayPal at www.oaklandcc.edu/foundation (PayPal does charge a fee). 
•	 Payroll Deduction: for OCC employees. 
•	 Automatic Online Bill Pay: Set up OCC Foundation as a new payee through your own bank or credit union. 
•	 Beneficiary terms: Please consider including beneficiary designations in wills, insurance policies, retirement 

funds, etc. Contact the OCC Foundation for general information; we strongly recommend that you contact 
your financial advisor or attorney for professional advice. 

If you have any questions, please call Cynthia Tanner, OCC Foundation Director, 
at 248-341-2137 or email: occfoundation@oaklandcc.edu. 

Be the one.
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